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	As you may be aware, the Company has announced that they will be having furlough days next year. The dates that the Company announced were tied to some holidays next year and are as follows;
1. Friday, May 27 (Memorial Day weekend)
1. Friday, July 1 (Fourth of July weekend)
1. Monday, August 8
1. Friday, September 2 (Labor Day weekend)
1. Wednesday, November 23 (Thanksgiving weekend)
[bookmark: _GoBack] The Union has put the Company on notice of its intent to bargain over the furlough days. It is our position that we come to the same resolution as we have in the past on furlough days. But as you may know, negotiations can sometimes become tricky based on the situation.  Your Bargaining Committee will do everything it can during this negotiations process. If you have any questions about furlough days and what we did in the past, please contact a Bargaining Committee person.


						In Solidarity,
						Your Bargaining Committee
